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Dear Barnstaple Photographic Club,

I just wished to write you a quick note of congratulation for your success in the Western
Counties Photographic Federation Interclub Competition.

To outshine competition from forty-seven other photography clubs across the region is an
outstanding achievement, and a real testament to your members’ creativity, talent and skill
with a camera.

I was astonished to read in the North Devon Gazette that your club has been in existence for
105 years. This must place it among the oldest of such societies in Britain, and is truly
something special that North Devon can call its own.

North Devon has an immensely captivating natural environment, stunning landscapes and
areas of outstanding natural beauty. We are so very lucky to have this all around us, and one
could hardly wish for better inspiration or finer subject matter to capture through the lens.

My congratulations once again on all your success, and good luck in the UK Championships
later this year.

Yours faithfully,

Ian Roome

Member of Parliament for North Devon
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 BARNSTAPLE PHOTOGRAPHIC CLUB 

 5 March 2025 

 Ian Roome MP 
 House of Commons 

 SW1A 0AA 

 Your ref: IR03693 

 Dear Ian, 

 I hope this letter finds you well. 

 On behalf of the Barnstaple Photographic Club I would like to extend our heartfelt thanks  for 

 your kind words of congratulations regarding our recent achievement. We are truly  honoured 
 to have received recognition from you for our efforts, and your support means  a great deal to 
 all of our members. 

 This accomplishment is the result of the hard work and dedication of our club members,  and 
 it is incredibly rewarding to know that our efforts are valued and appreciated by our 
 community leaders. Your thoughtful message has not only uplifted our spirits but also 
 inspired us to continue pursuing excellence in our photography. 

 Once again, thank you for your kind congratulations. We are grateful for your ongoing 
 support and look forward to continuing to contribute to our local community in the  future. 

 Yours sincerely, 

 Peter Fry 
 Chairman 

 Barnstaple Photographic Club 
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